



Dear Boughton Primary School Family

You are invited to the BSA's Annual General Meeting, on Wednesday 8th June 2022 at 6.30p.m.

Doors open at 6.15p.m., during which time there will be a chance to chat and meet other parents, with refreshments provided.

The meeting will start promptly at 6.30p.m. and will last no more than an hour.

The purpose of the meeting is to review the previous years' activities and plan for the future.

The posts of Chair, Vice-Chair, Treasurer and Secretary will be re-elected at the meeting.

We need parents and grandparents who would be willing/able to take on a role during the next year, or to be representatives for their class (this could be in a pair or group of parents, to share the load!) Some parents and grandparents have already indicated that they are interested in a role on the committee and Mrs James will make direct contact with them. All enquiries are welcome, please email admin@boughtonacademy.co.uk if you would like more information.

This is your opportunity to have a say in the sorts of future events we could organise and give your suggestions for ways we could do things differently. The intention is to finalise summer plans and begin to plan for the next academic year.

We would love to welcome you to the school for the meeting on June 8th. *If you are able to attend, your name will be entered into a prize draw.* You could win a free ticket for your child to a BSA event next academic year (disco or film night).

Please return the attached slip to indicate if you are able to attend.

Several parents and grandparents have already given their contact details via our previous letter (the invitation to the Afternoon Tea at 3 event), there is no need to complete them again if you have already given them.

Please note that by giving your details you are giving consent to be contacted by the BSA between now and the next AGM (March 2023). Your details will be held securely during that time and destroyed next March.

Yours sincerely

Mary James Sam Walsh Ryan Palmer

Head Teacher Chair of the BSA Chair of Governors

P.S. The class(es) with the most parents attending will have a mufti day, to be arranged by the class teacher(s).

Any child who returns a completed slip will earn 100 house points, even if their parents are unable to attend the meeting.

Mum/Dad/Nan/Grandad

Come to the BSA Annual General Meeting and help my class win a mufti day!

Everyone who attends will be entered into a prize draw to win a ticket to a disco or film night.

PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE BY FRIDAY 27 th MAY 2022.
 I am able to attend the AGM. I am unable to attend but happy to be contacted to give an hour to help with future events. I have previously given my contact details.
Name (print):
Child's name and class:
IF APPLICABLE (If you have not already given your contact details via the previous letter): [] My contact details are below. I understand that by giving my contact details below the BSA might contact me to help with an event and will hold my details until the next AGM.
Mobile number:
Email address: